
 

 

 

January 20, 2022 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Choosing Assumption High School for your daughter is one of the best decisions you can make as a parent!  Please 
know that we are grateful to you for entrusting your daughter to Assumption. We recognize the significant investment 
you are making in your daughter’s future, and we promise to be good partners and good stewards of this investment.  

One of my roles as president is to administer the budget and work with our board of directors to meet the fiduciary 
responsibilities of operating our school.  The Assumption Board of Directors has set tuition for the 2022-2023 school 
year at $14,950 (which includes your daughter’s Tablet PC) for those who pay in full by July 1, 2022. We also offer a 
sister discount of $1,000 for families with more than one daughter enrolled, which will be applied to the second 
daughter’s account.  

The registration process for the 2022-2023 school year will begin next week. Listed below are the steps that you and your 
daughter will take to complete her registration.   

• FINANCIAL COMMITMENT: This year we have a new electronic system called Blackbaud Tuition 
Management which will allow you to securely pay the registration fee of $225 and select your tuition payment 
option online. Paying the registration fee and completing the tuition selection are required to guarantee your 
daughter’s course selections and allow her to be considered for financial aid and/or scholarships. The 
registration fee and tuition selection are due by February 17, 2022. 

You will receive an email directly from Blackbaud next week with directions to set up your account. For 
more information about how Assumption will use Blackbaud Tuition Management, please see here. 

• COURSE REGISTRATION: Information for selecting courses will be shared in several ways; via our weekly 
Rocket Report, at class meetings with your daughter, and at information sessions for parents. Students will begin 
conferencing with their current teachers about next year in early February. As a reminder, course selections are 
made through the parent PowerSchool portal which will open on February 11, 2022. After class selections have 
been made, you must print and sign her selection form before she turns it in during school on Thursday, 
February 17.   

To keep Assumption affordable for as many families as possible we offer financial aid as well as numerous scholarships. 

• FINANCIAL AID:  The Financial Aid application is completed through FACTS and can be found here.  
Please note, there is an earlier due date of January 31, 2022. To be considered for financial aid, you must 
complete all of the financial commitment steps.  
 
If you have any questions regarding tuition, tuition payment plans, or financial aid, please contact our Finance 
Office at 502-271-2513. Remember as stated under Financial Commitment, parents must pay the registration fee 
and signup for tuition selection in order to be considered for any financial aid award. 
 

• SCHOLARSHIPS:  Information on our scholarship opportunities can also be found on our website under 
Admissions. Scholarships will be posted on January 28 and applications are due via email by midnight 
on Tuesday, March 1, 2022. If you have any questions regarding scholarship applications and awards, please 
contact our Advancement Office at 502-271-2511. 

https://www.ahsrockets.org/wp-content/uploads/2022/01/Blackbaud-Tuition-Management-Introduction-Letter.pdf
https://www.ahsrockets.org/admissions/tuition-financial-assistance/


 

 

All of us at AHS recognize the sacrifices our families make to send their daughters to Assumption. Our priorities in 
setting tuition include investing in our exceptional faculty and staff, enhancing our superior academic and co-curricular 
programs, and maintaining our technological edge.  Additionally, AHS will allocate more resources to our financial aid 
program than ever before to support families in need for the coming year. Although significant, the cost of tuition covers 
only part of the actual cost of educating your daughter.  The difference is met through fundraising and the generosity of 
our dedicated donors.  

I personally want to thank you for choosing Assumption. We are committed to providing your daughter not only an 
exceptional education but also outstanding opportunities for growth and development - academically, personally, and 
spiritually.  We are grateful for the opportunity to help prepare her for college and career, service and leadership, and the 
promising future that awaits her. 

Sincerely, 

   

Mary Lang 
President 
 
 
  



 


